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JUNE 
Sat 18th 1pm 

Bell Boating Regatta 

Wed 22nd 1.30 - 3.15pm 

New Reception drop in session 

Fri 24th 9.30 - 11.30am 

New Reception children in 

Tues 28th 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Wed 29th 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Thurs 30th  

Y6 leavers photographs 

JULY 
Fri 1st 9.30 - 11.30am 

New Reception children in 

Fri 1st 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Sat 2nd 2pm & 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Mon 4th 

Y5 Core Curriculum Day at  

Alcester Academy 

Tues 5th 

TG at St Laurence’s Church 

Thurs 7th 7pm 

KS2 Musical Evening 

Fri 8th 9.30-11.30am 

New Reception children in 

Fri 8th   

PTA Disco 

 

Class 4 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration       

Assembly on Friday 23rd June 

at 2.45pm.  

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

Class 3 Camp Out 
Last Friday our intrepid Class 3 Pioneers spent a night under canvas on the TG field. 
With the support of Compass Adventure, Mrs Yorke organised a 24 hour adventure 
camp for the Class 3 children. The camp was a huge success which the children    

enjoyed immensely. We are all very proud of the positive 
and enthusiastic way that the children engaged with all the 
activities and challenges that they met. We are very  
grateful to Mrs Yorke for organising the event and to Miss 
Britt, Mrs Gray Mrs Shearn and Mrs Hendry for giving up 
their time (and their sleep!) to enable the event to happen.  

 
Good Diabetes Care in School Award 
We were thrilled to receive the news this week that our school has 
received the Good Diabetes Care in School Award in recognition of 
all that we do to support TG children with Type 1 diabetes and 
make sure they get the most out of their time at school. This award 
has been earned, in no small part, due to the fantastic care that 
both Mrs Shearn and Miss Britt provide for our Type 1 diabetic  
children.  
 
Coats in School 

 
During this period of unsettled weather, we ask that all children bring a 
raincoat to school. This will enable them to go out to play in light showers 
without getting their uniform damp. 
 

 

Morning Drop Off 

Just a reminder that doors open at 8:45 and that this is when we accept responsibility 
for your children. Families who arrive at school before this time are reminded that they 
are responsible for their children and need to ensure that their child is being            
supervised by an adult until 8:45.  
 
PTA Summer Fair 
Thank you to all the families who have signed up so far to support  the 
Summer Fair. If you have not yet done so and are able to help out that 
would be fabulous!  Simply pop your name down on your favoured 
stall.  Ideally, we would love people to take ownership of the stall 
(arranging other people to help out, sourcing any equipment needed 
etc), but if this isn’t something you feel you could commit to, your help 
solely on the day is still very much appreciated.   
 
We will be having a meeting at school from 1.45pm, 
on Friday 24th June to move our plans forward.  If you 
would like to come along, we’d love to see you there!  
 

Thursday 14th July will be mufti day – more details 

on what to bring will come from the PTA. 
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ISSUE - 10 

Star of The Week 

Lilia Talbot           Class 1 

Maddison Brinkworth    Class 2  

The Pioneers          Class 3 

Gemma Biddle          Class 4 


